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Good News from SPCE WAVE Team

Dear All Stakeholders,

It gives us immense pleasure to inform you that the SPCE W.A.V.E. has secured a 2nd Rank
Overall at the AeroVaccine Competition held at IIT-Bombay's Techfest 2020 on the
19th - 20th December, 2020.

The aim of the competition was to design a conceptual Vertical Takeoff and Landing (VTOL)
aircraft to carry and distribute vaccines to remote areas.

The competition was divided into 2 stages. The 1st stage consisted of the design report submission
wherein teams from all over India needed to submit their design report which elaborated their
detailed designs (aerodynamic, structural and logistic) and innovative ideas and based on the
feasibility, innovation, cost effectiveness and designing capabilities teams were selected for the 2nd
round. In the 2nd round teams had to present their ideas and detailed aircraft designs to a panel of
judges who then evaluated the teams based on the above criteria.

The competition’s official website can be found here:
https://techfest.org/m/competitions/aerovaccine

We are extremely grateful for your undiminished support and the help you have rendered us
throughout our journey which has helped us achieve this position.

We received an official email with our results on the 26th December, 2020 and are still awaiting the
official rank list and our merit certificates.

We once again thank you for your support and for believing in us. We are grateful for the same.

Yours Sincerely,

SPCEW.A.V.E.

https://techfest.org/m/competitions/aerovaccine



